
 

Memorandum 20-040 
TO:  Mayor Castner and Homer City Council  

FROM:  Councilmember Joey Evensen 

DATE:  March 17, 2020 

SUBJECT: Revisiting City Manager Candidates 

The purpose of this memo is to formally request that the Homer City Council discuss revisiting the 
finalist candidates for City Manager, Adam Hammatt and Michael Bork and consider offering one of 
them the position of City Manager in lieu of advertising. Items to discuss include: 

• where we are at  
• potential next steps/actions  
• cost- and time-savings for selection of candidate from existing shortlist 
• manager role (and candidate selection) in tandem with probable lobbyist position(s) 
• support for each candidate, respectively, and potential job offer 
• contingencies for acceptance/rejection scenarios 

 
Recommendation: Discuss the above topics and consider authorizing the City Manager to enter into 
negotiations with a candidate for the position of Homer City Manager.  

 

 Attachments:  
- Application: Michael Bork 
- Application: Adam Hammatt 
  


